
Substitutes Needed for Bus Drivers, Custodians, Aides and Cooks 
 

The School District of Bangor is currently accepting applications for sub 
custodians, sub bus drivers, sub aides and sub cooks.  
 
Interested persons should send completed Bangor School District support staff 
application, available on website (www.bangor.k12.wi.us) or in our district office.  
Please return application to Dave Laehn, District Administrator, Bangor School 
District, P.O. Box 99, Bangor, WI.  Or you may call or email Dave Laehn directly 
at 608-486-5202, dlaehn@bangorsd.net.  Application deadline:  until filled. EOE 

 

http://www.bangor.k12.wi.us/

